Law Offices
DONALD E. MARTIN, P.C.

P.O. Box 8433
Falls Church, Virg'inia 22041
Tel: 703.642.2344 ¢ Fax: 703.940.0473 ¢ Email: dempc@prodigy.net

May 5, 2022

Ms. Marlene H. Dortch

Secretary

Federal Communications Commission
45 L Street, N.E.

Washington, D.C. 20554

RE:  Request for Extension of Engineering STA
Juan Carlos Matos Barreto, FRN 0005024799
WNVE, Culebra, Puerto Rico
Facility ID No. 183333
File No. BESTA-20210712AAJ

Dear Ms. Dortch:

On behalf of Juan Carlos Matos Barreto, I am hereby requesting an extenssion
of the engineering STA for FM station WNVE, Culebra, Puerto Rico, Facility ID #183333, as
originally granted in File No. BESTA-20191210ACR.

As previously reported, the economic and environmental conditions in Puerto Rico,
including the COVID-19 pandemic, have made it very difficult to bring WNVE back into
operation with its authorized full power parameters. Electric service is generally problematic.
Electric service at the STA site is better and more reliable than at the licensed site.

Accordingly, to continue to provide any kind of service to the public, it is necessary for
the station to continue to operate with its temporary facilities. The applicant respectfully requests
and extension of the STA as previously authorized.

Very truly yours,

/Donald E. Martin/
Donald E. Martin
Counsel for
Juan Carlos Matos Barreto
cc: James Broadshaw
Dale Bickel



